
 

 

 
30th June 2022  
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Final Day of Term Trips and Activities  
 

On 22nd July we have 3 off site trips available.  All are open to all year groups on a first come first served basis.  The 
payment will be open at 6pm on 1st July.  
 

For students who choose not to go on the trips, school will be ‘off timetable’ and departments will be offering a 
number of in school activities.  In the past we have had local walks and bike rides, a day of sports, the Maths team 
will be doing a darts tournament and creative options will also be on offer.  We will make it a fun day!  
 

Option 1 – Wildpark  
The whole day at Wildpark with 300 balls.  Returning prior to school bus departures.  More balls can be purchased 
on the day, see the website for details.  
£37  
  
Option 2 – Shopping at Derby  
Transport to Derby shopping centre from school.  Return to bus bay before school buses leave. 
£10  
  
Option 3 – Twycross Zoo  
Spend the day at Twycross zoo, bring a packed lunch or buy lunch there.  Will return in time for school buses.  Price 
includes entry. 
£21  
  
All trips and onsite activities will be non uniform.  Please wear appropriate clothing for the trip you have selected.  
 
Further details about onsite activities will be communicated soon.  
 
The law currently allows us to make no charge for this category of educational activity, though we may ask for 
voluntary contributions.  No student may be excluded from the activity because of a parent's unwillingness or inability 
to make a financial contribution.  However, if the voluntary financial contributions received do not cover the cost of 
all the workshops, some may not take place.  The deadline for making this payment via ParentPay* is 8th July 2022.  
If you have problems making payment via ParentPay, you should contact finance@qegs.eamil as soon as possible.  
  
Yours faithfully  
  
  
Miss K Morgan  
Assistant Headteacher  
  
 
*by clicking the “consent” button on ParentPay to confirm the payment detailed above, you are also confirming that 
the emergency contact and medical details we have on our system are correct for your child.  Please inform me as a 
matter of urgency should there be any changes to the details we hold.   
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